
Monthly News & Updates

Surely by now we have all adapted to the new normal that includes working
from home and social distancing. This means an elimination of all of our
gathering events, which is what so many of us love to do!

Would you be interested in a virtual meeting to touch base with your fellow
Chamber members and friends? Please weigh in on our Facebook page.

Like you, we are hopeful for a return to business as soon as is safely possible.
You will be the first to hear that we are able to schedule events!

Be well.
Be safe.
​And, of course, wash your hands!

Check out our New Website!

Our website has been under construction for some time. We are happy to announce that it
is now available to you in its new and improved state! Many thanks to Chamber member,
Kim Guthrie of Joyous Graphics, and team, for their work, patience, and support!

Highlights:

Membership page where new members can join, and existing members can renew.
Newsletters are available for viewing
An event calendar that we hope to fill up soon

The big highlight of our new site is the addition of a password-required log-in
for enhanced members-only benefits:

Update your business directory listing
Post a job
Post members-only offers or discounts
See other members' jobs and offers

Please email office@shchamber.org to get your log-in information to tap into these
benefits!

Chamber Women's Event at Macy's

We had an educational and fun evening with the
ladies from Macy's and Clinique. They
demonstrated some new products, and connected
us with cool technology on our phones to diagnose
our skin conditions. No surprise that many of us
were in the "fatigue" category. Hey! There's a
moisturizer for that!

https://www.facebook.com/SouthHillsChamber/
http://shchamber.org
https://www.joyousgraphicslab.com
mailto:office@shchamber.org


A Warm Welcome to our New Members

321 Castle Shannon Blvd.
Pittsburgh 15234

412.835.5660

Welcome, Pierson and Scott!

For over five decades, our Agency has been committed to
the highest standards of excellence. We assure each of
those who entrust the protection of their assets to us, that
they will receive the finest in insurance counseling and
service. We still rely upon our Agency forefathers for their
background, values, and advice while the current officers
and staff continually seek new products and training to
best serve your growing needs.

-Stephen M. Wanovich

2101 Greentree Rd
Ste. B-108
Pittsburgh 15220

412.207.8796

Welcome, OsteoStrong!

Do you notice that we lose strength as we age and our joints
ache more? Or that our posture and balance decline over
time? We help our members change all of that at OsteoStrong
because we believe you deserve to feel your best. We use a
breakthrough technology that focuses on strengthening the
bones, muscles, and joints. Our members have eliminated joint
and back pain so they can work hard and play harder. They are
building stronger bones, improving their metabolism, regaining
their balance and standing taller. Even our young athletes are
breaking through plateaus and staying injury free. It only takes
about 10 minutes, once a week, and you work with a certified
coach and receive immediate biofeedback to track your
progress.

-Ryan Lynch



Welcome, URB Bridal!

We have the wedding gown you have always dreamed of.
Every unique design is available in sizes 00-36. We offer
gowns in every style: boho, modern, classic, vintage, sexy,
and more. Our gowns are available new, custom made just
for your order, off the rack, or for rent, depending on your
needs. 

-Rebekah Gonzales

5830 Library Rd
Bethel Park 15102

412.254.4392

Member Feature

We had a meet n greet happy hour scheduled at Country Hammer Moonshine this month
that obviously had to be cancelled. We wanted to share that they are still open, and
compliantly so! Please consider visiting one of their locations for retail purchases.

Sorry, no tastings are permitted at this time.

Robinson Township
6091 Steubenville Pike
412.576.5437

Bethel Park
5846 Library Rd
412.616.7338

Clairton
600 State St
412.576.5437

North Huntingdon
8855 Norwin Ave, Ste 20
412.510.2684

It's almost time for the USC Farmers' Market!

Running for 20 weeks from May 14 - September 24.

Stay tuned for more information!



Follow us on Facebook

All upcoming Chamber events and important
communications that our members would like to
share will be posted on South Hills Chamber's
Facebook page.

If you're a Facebook user, please like our page
and follow us to be the first to see what is
happening at the South Hills Chamber!

Like us on Facebook!

Join our Group on LinkedIn

https://www.facebook.com/SouthHillsChamber


Follow the South Hills Chamber LinkedIn Page or join
our group on LinkedIn and be the first to know about
Chamber and member events.

Not a Facebook user? Join us on LinkedIn!

​As diverse and unique as our membership is,
there’s one underlying quality we all share
with a passion—and that’s business. The
South Hills Chamber of Commerce carries
with it a distinct opportunity to belong to a
community of like-minded organizations and
thought leaders dedicated to economic
growth and civic pride.

Join the Group on LinkedIn

Did someone forward this newsletter to you?

​Sign up for your own monthly newsletter here!

https://www.linkedin.com/groups/4465640/
http://www.shchamber.org/newsletter/

